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Herschel Grammar School is a selective, co-educational secondary school serving Slough and its 
surrounding areas. In our last inspection the school was deemed outstanding in all categories by Ofsted. 
 
Herschel has a warm and vibrant atmosphere built on an ethos of mutual trust, high academic standards 
and a commitment to nurturing and developing every individual pupil. We provide the very best 
opportunities to ensure every child achieves their potential. 
 
‘Pupils thrive in the school’s academic, yet very caring and secure environment’ (Ofsted). 
 

Slough Consortium 11+ Entrance Examination 
Herschel Grammar School is part of the Slough 11+ testing consortium with Langley Grammar School, St 
Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School and Upton Court Grammar School.  The Consortium operates a 
shared 11+ examination process with the four schools using the same examination papers and common 
eligibility criteria for selection. 
 
The on-line registration form for 11+ entrance examination for September 2019 entry will open on 
Tuesday 1 May 2018 and closes on Tuesday 19 June 2018 at 12midnight.  Register at 
www.sloughconsortium.org.uk or follow the link from our website.  
 
11+ Information Evenings are being held across the Consortium in early May, please see our school 
website for details. 
 

Open Morning Tours – please telephone to book a tour 
Thursday 10 May 2018 – 9.00am          

Wednesday 13 June 2018 – 9.00am 
 

Open Evening – no appointment necessary 
Monday 17 September 2018 between 5.00pm – 8.00pm 

You are invited to view Herschel Grammar School and to meet staff and pupils. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 
 

 

 

http://www.sloughconsortium.org.uk/

